From: cdoarc vartno

Sent: 06 April 2021 11:39
To: Planning
Subject: Comment on Application ref 2021/1333/T

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam,
T would like to make clear my opposition to felling the poplar tree in the garden of 103 Torriano Avenue.
Best wishes,

Edoardo



